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Minutes of Patient Participation Meeting 1st July 2013
Present: Dr G Khan, Dr C Renwick, ML, MA, SK & AD

Minutes of last meeting approved by all present.

Discussion re difficulty getting through in morning as telephone line very busy due to volume of calls.

GK explained again that staff busy taking calls and phone not left to ring or left off the hook. Discussion around informing patients on right side of prescription and notice boards.

Building improvements welcomed and much brighter surgery and waiting area. Very positive feedback regarding building work

Requests that TV channel could be more language specific at times to cater for different ethnicities. Explained that output is not under practice control and broadcast centrally by private company.

Issues of DNA’s (did not attendee’s) brought up again and how we tackle DNAs and that we ought to charge like dentists. Meeting advised that we are not allowed to do this.

Next meeting agreed 2/12/13
